
 
 

     
       
       

       
    
   

   
    

 

 

 

 

 

~TORONTO 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 

Councillor Anthony Perruzza
Toronto City Council 

2nd Floor, Suite C41 
Ward 7, Humber River-Black Creek Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 

Tel: 416‐338‐5335 
Fax: 416‐696‐4144 
E‐mail: councillor_perruzza@toronto.ca 
Website: www.anthonyperruzza.com 

March 20, 2023 

To: Chair and members of Infrastructure and Environment Committee 

Re: IE29.11 Oversight and Accountability within the Utility Cut Process 

In a 2022 motion, IE29.11 Oversight and Accountability within the Utility Cut Process, was approved 
to report back to the Infrastructure and Environment Committee in the third quarter of 2023 on a 
number of items to improve on the level of service around third party utility construction permits. 
Through the motion below, I am requesting staff to investigate an additional item to improve customer 
service through the utility permitting process. 

Recommendation: 

1. Infrastructure & Environment Committee request the General Manager, Transportation Services 
to review requirements for project information signage at utility construction sites on public 
property and report back to the Infrastructure and Environment Committee in the third quarter 
of 2023 as part of the report requested through IE29.11. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Perruzza 
City of Toronto Councillor 
Ward 7, Humber River-Black Creek 
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